
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

Interoffice Communication 
 
DATE:  August 17, 2020 
 
TO:  All Schools 
 
FROM:  John Larsen, Business Administrator 
  Derek Anderson, Director of Budgets 
  
SUBJECT: School Year 2020 – 2021 TSSA Budget Allocation Update 
 
The TSSA budgets (program 5678) has been updated. The new allocation amount is 
$150.49 per student. This is based on the 2.1 enrollment numbers. When the October 1st 
enrollment numbers are finalized it will be updated to reflect your actual enrollment. 
 
Attached is the TSSA detail which shows your current year allocation and your carryover 
from the previous year. 
 
Please call or email Derek with any questions. 
 
Ex - 88275 
E-Mail – derek.anderson2@jordandistrict.org 


